
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 7, 2023 

 

Ms. Rebecca Miller-Rice, Administrator 

Administrative Rules Review Section 

Bureau of Legislative Research 

One Capitol Mall, 5th Floor 

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 

Miller-ricer@blr.arkansas.gov 

 

RE: Quarterly Report on New and Revised Directives and Memoranda Pursuant to A.C.A. § 12-27-106 

 

Dear Ms. Miller-Rice, 

  

There were no new or revised directives or memos issued by the Department of Corrections during the first 

quarter of Calendar Year 2023.  Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

  

Lindsay Wallace  

Chief of Staff   

Department of Corrections  

  

Cc:  

Joe Profiri, Secretary, Department of Corrections 

Dexter Payne, Director, Division of Correction  

Jerry Bradshaw, Director, Division of Community Correction  

 Benny Magness, Chairman, Board of Corrections  
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